
 

 

 

 

To Whom it may concern 

 

 

Titania arrived in the Seychelles late Dec 2012 and remained there until March 20th 2013. SEAL were 

the selected Agents to work on behalf of the vessel. 

Whilst I only returned to the vessel at the beginning of March, I heard from the rest of the crew that 

SEAL had worked in a professional and efficient manner always striving to meet the high 

expectations of the vessel. Provisioning could sometimes be a bit tricky as everything was imported 

but the Agents always strived to meet our demands. 

I had no problems with Customs clearances and Immigration as these were always handled 

professionally and swiftly by the SEAL team. 

I will be using SEAL again if we return to the Seychelles next season and would recommend them to 

any vessels visiting the Seychelles 

 

 

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Neil Evans 

+870 764 624 051 

captain@my-titania.com 

 

 

mailto:captain@my-titania.com

